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To: All Members  

 

Ben Bix, Democratic Services Manager 

Legal & Democratic Services 

E-mail: ben.bix@waverley.gov.uk 

Date: 12 December 2023 

 
 
 
Executive – Leader’s decision   

 
Dear Councillors 
 
The Leader of the Council will consider the attached report on WEDNESDAY 20 
DECEMBER 2023. 
 
Yours sincerely  
 
Susan Sale,  
Executive Head of Legal & Democratic Services & Monitoring Officer 
 

 
AGENDA 

 
1.  THE EDGE - SPORTS HALL  (Pages 3 - 12) 
 
 The making of a decision on the Edge Sports Hall by the Leader of the Council 

is urgent and cannot reasonably be deferred for the following summary 
reasons: 
 

No agreement regarding the future of The Edge sports hall has been 
reached by Woolmer Hill School and Surrey County Council. 
The Edge is the only local facility that allows full accessibility for several 
sports groups for people with disabilities. 
There is therefore a need to urgently enter into an interim arrangement 
to allow several community and sporting groups continued use of the 
space 

 
General Exception – Cllr Carole Cockburn, Chair of the Overview and Scrutiny 
Committee – Services, was informed of this decision, thus satisfying 
Regulation 10, General Exception 
 
A notice of General Exception was published on 11 December 2023. The Edge 
- Sports Hall - Waverley Borough Council 
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  For further information or assistance, please telephone  

Ben Bix, Democratic Services Manager, on 01483 523354 or by email 
at ben.bix@waverley.gov.uk 

 

    

 


